RECEIVED
IN COUNCIL CHAMBER

JUL 3 1 2017

ITEM: CPC2017 254

CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT

Councillor Evan Woolley
The City of Calgary
Administration Building - 4th Floor, 313 – 7th Avenue SE
P.O. Box 2100, Station M, Calgary, AB Canada T2P 2M5

Hines

RE: 500 Block Project in the Beltline, Calgary

Dear Councillor Woolley:

July 28, 2017

On behalf of Hines, I would like to thank you for facilitating and attending the meeting of July 27, 2017. In addition to our respective teams, the meeting was attended by members of (i) City of Calgary administration, (ii) the Beltline Neighborhood Association, (iii) the Castello Condominium Board.

Consultation with these stakeholders is important to Hines and is vital to the future success of the 500 Block Project.

As we continue with our 500 Block Project, we are committed to further community engagement and dialogue with these and other stakeholders, which we view as critical to the success of a first class comprehensive mixed-use project in the City of Calgary.

Sincerely,

John Wilbeck

Director

Hines